Dear Ruhkala Parents: Parents frequently ask our teachers what they can do to assist the
school. There are many ways, including volunteering your time and/or providing extra supplies.
The school provides all supplies that are necessary for students, but any additional supplies
would always be welcomed and appreciated. This is definitely not a requirement. This is just
a suggestion for those of you who have asked us what you can do to help.

FIFTH GRADE - 2021-2022

Personal Use

1-17%" 3 ring binder

1 set of 4 tab dividers (Do not label)
1 spiral notebook (2 subject)

Pencil pouch for binder (No box!)

1 pkg. Graph paper

1 pair upper grade scissors

2 highlighters

Sharpened #2 pencils

Hand held pencil sharpener with shavings collector
1 blue pen

1 red pen

1 box colored pencils

Whole Class Use

1 pkg. Expo Dry Erase markers
1 ream Copy paper

1 pkg. Lined paper

2 box Kleenex

2 Glue Sticks



